
 
 

 
 
 
 
21 March 2018 
 
27th October 2018 
 
 
Mike Swinburne 
Via email: fyi-request-8793-170be987@requests.fyi.org.nz 
  
 
Dear Mr Swinburne 
 
Request for information – Our Reference IR-01-18-12 500 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 2nd October 2018 in which you requested: 
 

• The total number of police callouts made to Hamilton Estates in Waiuku in the period of 
June - August 2018.  For clarity, Hamilton Estates consists of: 
Hamilton Drive 
Matai Street 
Tawa Street 
Huia Street 
Rata Street 
Totara Street 
Tawa Place 
Elm Street 
Miro Place 
All in Waiuku 

 
• Please break these down by: 

1) Vehicle incident 
2) Other type of incident 

 
Your request has been considered in accordance with the Official Information Act 1982.  We are 
unable to provide the requested information for the following reason: 
 

• Section 18(d):  The information requested is or will soon be publicly available. 
• Refer to http://www.police.govt.nz/about-us/publications-statistics/data-and-

statistics/policedatanz 
 

If you are not satisfied with our response or you have any questions, please contact 
counties.manukau.records@police.govt.nz, or by telephone 09 263 2304. 
 
You have the right to ask the Ombudsman to review my decision if you are not satisfied with 
Police’s response to your request. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Teresa Daly 
Records/Disclosure Unit 
Counties Manukau Police 


